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Wisconsin’s Green Fire Offers Fall Conservation Social Events 
 

Wisconsin’s Green Fire (WGF) is announcing the return of fall Conservation Socials events! 

These engaging and casual gatherings will be held throughout September and October across 

Wisconsin, bringing members and conservation enthusiasts together from all across the state. 

Their vision offers opportunities to enjoy the benefits of clean water, clean air, and healthy 

ecosystems through scientific and thoughtful management of natural resources.   

People from all walks of life are invited to connect and socialize while enjoying local drinks and 

food, all in the name of preserving Wisconsin's natural resources. Conservation Socials offer the 

opportunity to learn about WGF's impactful work and discover how to get involved.  

The nearest social for folks in Iron, Vilas and Oneida Counties will be on October 18th at the 

North Lakeland Discovery Center in Manitowish Waters from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  The short 

program will feature WGF’s Northern Lake Toolbox workshops which were piloted by lake 

associations in Vilas, Oneida and Iron Counties.  Dr. Mike Meyer will share highlights from this 

program along with lake leaders from the area.  Lake association members and leaders are all 

welcome.  If you can’t make the 18th, check out the WGF website and sign up for any of the 

statewide WGF Conservation Social events.  

These socials are open to the public and completely free, registration for the Manitowish 

Waters is recommended.  Visit WGF’s Events page for alternative locations and details and 

register today at https://wigreenfire.org/events/. 
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